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~ On July 9, 2012, Board staff will hold a public workshop to discuss requirements proposed in the
Tentative Los Angeles County MS4 Permit. MS4 permittees and mterested persons are invited
“to the staff level public workshop on:

Monday, July 9, 2012
1:00 - 3:30 PM
The Los Angeles Regional Water Board
Carmel Room
320 West Fourth Street Los Angeles, CA

A quorum of Los Angeles Water Board members may be present during the workshop.
However, no action or votlng will take place at the workshop.

The primary focus of the workshop is to have Board staff answer questions from MS4
permittees and interested persons regarding the Tentative Order. The discussion may lnclude
but is not limited to the following topics:

e TMDL Provisions

e Monitoring requirements

e Tentative permit requirements-for the following minimum control measures compnsmg

co-permittees’ core stormwater management program:
o Development Construction Program

Planning and Land Development Program
Public Agency Activities Program
Industrial/Commercial Facilities Control Program
Public Information and Participation Program
Illicit Connections and lllicit Discharges Detection and Elimination Program
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Permittees and interested persons willl havé an opportunity to ask questions of Los Angeles
Water Board staff and provide initial feedback. Please contact me at (213) 576-6622 or

rpurdy@waterboards.ca.gov or, alternatively, Mr. lvar Ridgeway at (213) 620-2150 or
iridgeway@waterboards.ca.gov with questions.




